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16th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
SATs – our Year 6 children took their SATs tests this week.  Well done to them all for their efforts.   
As always, in celebration of the end of the tests, the title of the summer production was announced today.  This 
year we will be taking on The Wizard of Oz! Auditions for the major parts for Year 6 will be held by Mrs Parsons 
and Mrs Hall, in school on Wednesday next week. 
The production will be performed on Monday 14th July at The Kenton Theatre. 
 
Bag2School – thank you for all the donations of unwanted clothes etc, we raised £40 today. 
 
School Requests - If you would like more information or are able to volunteer for either of the following, please 
email the school office. 

1. Minibus driver volunteers required. 
2. One parent volunteer from each class to review our relationship and sex education scheme of work 

 
Lots on next week: (please note requirements for your child) 

- Monday - the school photographer will be in school to take the class group photos and Year 6 leavers.   
- Tuesday - Quad Kids event at MECE– Year 3/5/6.  PE kit and packed lunches please. 
- Wednesday – Highmoor Class to Reading Museum.  Uniform and packed lunches please. 
- Thursday – Greys Class to River & Rowing Museum. Uniform, sun cream and packed lunches please. 
- Thursday – Peppard Class Forest school. 
- Friday – 2.30pm end of term 5. Football Club will be on as usual until 3.30pm. 

 
School Office – On Thursday and Friday next week (22nd/23rd May), Fiona will not be in the office as it’s her son’s 
wedding.  For any urgent queries, please contact the school office and leave a message on the answer machine or 
catch the staff member on the gate in the morning.  Breakfast club will be on Thursday as usual. 
 
Tennis - After half term, it will be the turn of Springwood and Highmoor to go to Tennis.  This will be on 
Wednesday mornings.  Please can the children come to school in PE kit and they may bring a tennis racket if they 
have one.  If the weather is hot, please ensure they bring a cap to wear. 
 
Price Increase – just a reminder that after half term, school lunch prices will increase to £2.95 per day. 
 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Monday 19th May – School Photographer – Class Group photos and year 6 leavers 
Wednesday 4th June – 9.15am Church Service 
Friday 20th June – 5pm Sports Evening  
Wednesday 25th June – 3.30pm Book Look 
Saturday 28th June – CampOut 25! 
Monday 14th July - Summer Production at The Kenton Theatre  
Thursday 17th July – 2.30pm Leavers Church Service 
Friday 18th July – 11am – Leavers Assembly on the Common 
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